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,+L-Treasurer Betty Turock reported the ALA fiscal year is September 1 - August 3l.
7 All bills must be received by the SRRT treasurer by August 3rd for payment.
Bills received after that date will not be paid.

ngihere was a general discussion concerning billiﬁg to the Social Responsibility
. Round Table for Jean Coleman's time spent working on task force activities. 1In
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her e__r{celit was decided to table action&n\w W(ct‘nj& ﬁgfv 'h? [&.oq,

nkv"’Eouncil adjourned at 10:00 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted

Bill Galaway

Secretary















